
 

 
 
January 15, 2021 
 
 

 
The Honorable Kim Wyman 
Washington Secretary of State 
PO Box 40220 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Dear Secretary Wyman, 
 
It is my great privilege, pursuant to Article II, Section 43 of the State Constitution and 44.05.030 of the Revised 
Code of Washington, to inform you that I have on this day, January 15, 2021, appointed Paul Graves to serve as a 
voting member on the 2021 Washington State Redistricting Commission and do hereby certify this appointment. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this appointment, please feel free to contact my office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
JT Wilcox 
Republican Leader 
2nd Legislative District 


